
Project Update: July 2022

Conserving the red list threatened fish species by raising awareness, strengthening 
local rules and diversifying livelihood in fishing communities in Benin 

From 13th to 16th April 2022, we carried out a reconnaissance survey in the frame of 
our project. Below are some pictures that we took on the fields. 

The Atlantic tarpon (Megalops atlanticus) caught in Lake Nokoué and reared 
by a fisherman in a pen installed in front of his wooden house built on stilts at Ganvié, 
Sô-Ava 

The Principal Investigator of the project taking measurements on Megalops atlanticus 



Observation of fish species from the Porto-Novo Lagoon on sale at the Djassin 
Tokpa market, Porto-Novo 

Observation of fish species from the Lake Nokoué on sale at the Ganvié Tokpa 
market, Abomey-Calavi 


